
IT’S BACK……... 

MOORT BOODJA 
SATURDAY 12TH MARCH  9AM 

 

NEWBOROUGH’S VERY OWN “MUD RUSH” OBSTACLE COURSE 
 

COME AND JOIN IN THE FESTIVITIES, GET DOWN & DIRTY 
AND HELP RAISE SOME FUNDS FOR THE SCHOOL. 

 
Registration forms available shortly 

Newborough Primary School’s P & C Committee and staff are again organising one 

of the school’s major fundraisers for the year – MOORT BOODJA 
The children will be running, climbing, skipping, swinging, twisting, sliding, balancing 
and crawling their way around the school grounds.  Obstacles will be challenging and 
fun, and easier options will be available if required.   More information will follow over 
the next few weeks but we are after some initial help to get sponsorship and prizes.  

WOULD YOU OR YOUR BUSINESS LIKE OBSTACLE NAMING RIGHTS?   

Sponsorship packages are available to name an obstacle from as little as $100.  
Please speak to Liesel Lavender or Fiona Irwin (details below) 

DONATION OF PRIZES 

If you or your business are able to help with donating prizes to this event it would be 
much appreciated!  We are running a raffle for children who collect money through 
sponsorship and are in need of prizes of any size.   
 
If you can assist in any way or have any queries, please contact Liesel Lavender on 0409 
465 000,  liesell@iinet.net.au or Fiona Irwin on 0438 426 740, dfirwin@aapt.net.au.   
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